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Timothy McClellan 

Kimberly Hafics 

1549 Hazel Street N. 

St. Paul, MN 55119 

 

 

VIA EMAIL: khafics@gmail.com 

John Hafner 

4715 Main Street NE 

Fridley, MN 55421 

 

 

 

VIA: Mail 

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1549 Hazel Street North 

 

Dear Mr. McClellan, Ms. Hafics, & Mr. Hafner: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 26, 2019 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny your appeal of the order to 

vacate.   

 

If you wish to appeal further, the City Council Public Hearing is on December 11, 2019 at 3:30 

p.m. in Room 300 City Hall.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: CE Supervisors 

 Sean Westenhofer 

 Dan Moynihan 
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